May 19, 2006

Sonia,
I’'m sorry you and Julie were not able to attend the meeting last night. Not a whole lot happened,

but I'm going to ask you a big favor. I’'m sending you the notes from last night and if you could
just put them into some form of minutes I would appreciate it.

There were 12 members present; Gilda Allen, Elaine Arnold, Marilyn Berkut, Mary Jane Bishop,
Dot Lower, Joyce Meyer, Marian Moreland, Carol Ober, Jackie Pugh, Pam Smart, Ann
Williams, and Dot Shaffer.

Civic Development: I have attached the e-mail that I received from Lorraine.

Conservation: Gilda talked about the on going problems with the Chesapeake Bay and she gave
out copies of the article which I am enclosing.

Program: Marion discussed the Dinner at Mama Stellas next month and I have enclosed a copy
of the menu. Note: Please let either Marion or myself know your dinner selection by Saturday,
S24

We have not received a report from the nominating committee as Mary Beth was out of town and
cannot be reached until Monday. I will have to do the vote by e-mail once she lets me know who

the slate of officers will be.

Since there was no further business, we adjourned the meeting with the 50/50, which was won
by Carol Ober.

If you have any questions or problems understanding the notes, please feel free to call me.

Thank you,

Mary Jane



